REF ID:A64305

310 Second Street, S8.E.
Washington 3, D. C.

15 November 1954

The Honorable J. Edgar Hoover
Director, Federal Burean of Investigation
wWashington 25, D. C.
Deaxr Mr. Hoover:
Receipt 18 acknowledged of your letter of 1 November 195k.
Mrs. Friedmon Joina me in thanking you for your prompt action
in reviewing and £inding no objection to the transcript of the
portion of our manuscript of interest which deals with the service

rendered us by Special Agent Fred M. Miller.

With cordial greetings, I am,

Bincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
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